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JISL/SEC/2024/10/B-6        19

th
 October, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref.  : Code No. 500219 (BSE) JISLJALEQS (NSE) Ordinary Equity shares    
 
Sub:   Warning letter for Disclosure of the Aadhar/PAN details in the Corporate Announcement 

submitted to the Exchanges  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to above mentioned subject, the Company has received Warning Letter no. 
NSE/LIST/COMP/JISLJALEQS/01/2024-2024 dated 16

th
 October, 2024 from National Stock 

Exchange of India Ltd. (NSE) for Disclosure of the Aadhar/PAN details in Corporate Announcements 
w.r.t. Loss of Share Certificate of the Company. 
 
However, on 27

th
 September, 2024 the Company has already submitted revised Announcements 

w.r.t. Loss of Share Certificates hiding the PAN/Aadhar details of the shareholders with the Exchange 
through email.  
 
We also assure that henceforth while submitting the Corporate Announcement we shall not disclose 
PAN and Aadhar details of any shareholders/person. 
 
The copy of warning letter dated 16

th
 October, 2024 received from NSE is enclosed herewith for your 

perusal. 
 
Request you to take above on your record and acknowledge. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Jain Irrigation Systems Ltd. 
 
 
 
A V Ghodgaonkar 
Company Secretary 
 
Enc: a/a 

To, 
BSE Ltd., 
Listing Compliance Department, 
1st Floor, New Trading Wing, Rotunda Building, 
P. J.  Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com      

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Listing Compliance Department,   
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051. 

Email: takeover@nse.co.in  
 



 
 

 

Non-Confidential 

Ref: NSE/LIST/COMP/JISLJALEQS/01/2024-2024          Date: October 16, 2024 

 

To, 

The Company Secretary 

Jain Irrigation Systems Limited  

Jain Plastic Park, N.H., No. 6, Bambhori, P.O. Box 72, Jalgaon, 425001 

 

Sub: Warning letter 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is with reference to the various announcement(s) submitted by the Company dated July 29, 2023, 

September 01, 2023, September 28, 2023, September 30, 2023, January 01, 2024, September 03, 2024, 

September 04, 2024 w.r.t. Loss of Share Certificate of the Company. In the said announcement, it was 

observed that the Company has quoted Aadhar Number and PAN of the Shareholders.  

 

The consequential effect on account of the disclosure submitted by the Company, resulted into violation of 

Exchange communications and circular no. NSE/CML/2022/60 dated December 19, 2022, advising the 

Company for not disclosing PAN and Aadhar number/Aadhar related information in any disclosure/ 

announcements/ any other public document made/submitted to the Exchange. 

 

The aforesaid non-compliance on your part is viewed seriously. You are hereby advised to be careful in 

future, exercise due caution and initiate corrective steps to avoid recurrence of such lapses to ensure due 

compliance with the Exchange circulars/guidance/communications. Any aberration in future will be viewed 

seriously and appropriate action would be initiated.  

 

The Company is required to disseminate a copy of the warning letter to the Stock Exchanges where they 

are listed. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

 

 

 

Dhaval Shah  

Senior Manager  

This Document is Digitally Signed

Signer: DHAVAL SHAH
Date: Wed, Oct 16, 2024 12:06:05 IST
Location: NSE
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